
Friday, May 22nd 

Dear Maple Class,  

Hello again! I hope that you have all had a great week and have maybe had 

the chance to enjoy finding out about Mexico. It has certainly been almost 

as hot as Mexico this week, I think!  

Did you manage to watch the St Paul’s School Staff video last week? We 

had good fun doing our parts for it and Mrs McLeod did a great job putting 

it all together. 

I have been busy writing school reports for you all over the last few weeks. 

It has been good to look back at the work that you have all done this year 

and see how much you have improved and progressed. You should feel very 

proud of yourselves!  

I was very excited this week to finally get to a garden centre again. I love 

looking around them and I managed to buy some lovely plants to fill in some 

gaps in my garden. I think it should keep me very busy this weekend! 

 

As it is the half term holiday next week, we will not be setting any home 

school learning but there are one or two suggestions on our Year 1 learning 

page, if you would like them.  

I hope that you all have a fantastic bank holiday weekend and a lovely half 

term week.  

Take care,  

Love from Mrs Read   x  


